
5th July, 2021 

The Secretary, 
BSE Umlted 
Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P.J.Towers, 
Dalal Street. Fort, Mumbai-400 001 
Scrip Code: 523207 

Dear Sir(s), 

Sub : Reply regarding Increase In Volume 

KOKUYO CAMLIN LIMITED 
Regd. Office : 48/2, Hilton House, Central Road, 
MIDC, Andheri (East), Mumbai - 400 093. INDIA 
Tel.: 91-22-6655 7000 Fax: 91- 22-2836 6579 
E-mail : info@kokuyocamlin.com 
Website : www.kokuyocamlin.com 
CIN - L24223MH1946PLC005434 

Ref: Your e-mail dated 5th July, 2021 with the sublect Volume Verification Letter---(Urqentl 

This is with reference to your email ref. no. L/SURV /ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 I 187 dated July 
5th 2021, seeking clarification in respect of increase in volume of Company's scrip, as 
traded across exchanges. 

In this regard we wish to inform you that, there is no information and/or announcement 
(including impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the 
Price/Volume behavior of the Company's Scrip as traded across exchanges and which is 
required to be informed, to stock exchanges, in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations"). 

We believe that the increase in the share price I volume of the Company is absolutely 
market driven and due to market conditions. 

Further please note that, as per Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations, the Company 
discloses all the material information as and when the same is decided I crystalized, as 
the case may be, as required under the regulations. The Company will ensure to continue 
to do the same at all times in compliance with the Regulations. 

Hope that this clarifies the matter. 

For Kokuyo CamDn Umlted 

~ 
Ravlndra V. Dam le 
Vice President (Corporate) & 
Company Secretary 


